

CITY OF OPA-LOCKA NOTICE OF OPA-LOCKA CITY COMMISSION VACANCY

The City of Opa-locka (the "City") is seeking to fill a vacancy in the City Commission resulting from the resignation of Mayor Matthew A. Pigatt on November 10, 2021.

At the November 17, 2021 Special Commission Meeting, the City Commission directed the City Clerk to issue a Notice of City Commission Vacancy to provide an opportunity for all interested individuals to apply for consideration.

Pursuant to City Charter Section 2.7(c), the City Commission has 30 calendar days following the occurrence of the vacancy to fill the vacant City Commission position.

In accordance with City Charter Section 5.1, each applicant shall be a qualified elector of the City residing in the City for more than 365 days prior to the date of application.

The individual appointed to the City Commission will serve until November 2022.

In order to be considered for appointment, applicants must submit the following:

- A completed application, which is available at the Office of the City Clerk, or on the City's website (www.opalockafl.gov);
- Letter of interest (please limit to not more than one page);
- Current resume;
- City of Opa-locka Oath

The Office of the City Clerk will compile the applications to fill the City Commission vacancy. Applications can be submitted via:

- Hand delivery to the Office of the City Clerk at Opa-locka City Hall, 780 Fisherman Street, 4th Floor, Opa-locka, FL 33054; or
- Email to jflores@opalockafl.gov

The deadline to apply is 4:00 p.m. on Friday, December 3, 2021.

The City Commission will consider qualified applicants to fill the vacant City Commission seat at the Regular Commission Meeting on Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at 7:00 p.m., in the City Commission Chambers, 215 Perviz Avenue, Opa-locka, FL 33054. All applicants and interested parties are encouraged to attend.

Applications forms for appointment to the City Commission are available at www.opalockafl.gov. For more information, please contact the Office of the City Clerk at 305.953.2800 or by email at iflores@opalockafl.gov.

Joanna Flores, City Clerk City of Opa-locka